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INTERESTED AMA MEMBERS 

During the March Southern Division meeting of AMA Tasmania, an idea for a small 
working group headed by Professor Norelle Lickiss was suggested with a focus on 
the Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill, to facilitate and create meaningful discussion and 
raising general public awareness and understanding surrounding this.  Interested 
members are asked to contact Norelle directly via email - norelle.lickiss@gmail.com.  

Key Topic for discussion - What is euthanasia? 

 

BREASTFEEDING COALITION TASMANIA 
 

  

ADVOCATING TO PROTECT, PROMOTE AND SUPPORT BREASTFEEDING 

Submission to Legislative Council Select Committee – Tasmanian Child and Family 
Centres March 2017 

mailto:norelle.lickiss@gmail.com
http://ama-au.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xNzAwNzA1JnA9MSZ1PTUxMDAyNDQ5OSZsaT0xMjk2NjE0Mg/index.html
http://ama-au.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xNzAwNzA1JnA9MSZ1PTUxMDAyNDQ5OSZsaT0xMjk2NjE0Mw/index.html
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AMA TASMANIA MEMBER DRIVE 
 

  

NOMINATE YOUR COLLEAGUES FOR AMA TASMANIA MEMBERSHIP TODAY 

AMA Tasmania is calling on you to tap into YOUR network of colleagues and help 
AMA Tasmania GROW. 

We know our current members are the best possible source for new members who 
could benefit from all that AMA Tasmania has to offer. 

Here's how the AMA Tasmania Member-Get-A-Member Drive works: 

"Every time you recruit a new member you strengthen AMA Tasmania. A vital and 
growing AMA Tasmania means greater recognition of the Tasmanian medical 
profession, strengthened conditions and advocacy opportunities for all members, 
and the advancement of the health of the state wide". 

With our special Member-Get-A-Member drive, we've made referring colleagues to 
AMA Tasmania easier than ever! 

There are several ways you can help AMA Tasmania grow! 

YOU can simply provide us with your colleagues' names and contact information by 
completing our custom designed campaign cards and present them to our office to 
follow up. We will then personally invite them and yourself to our member drive north 
and south breakfasts where we will outline the benefits and opportunities of being an 
AMA Tasmania member. 

DOWNLOAD CAMPAIGN REFERRAL CARDS 

http://ama-au.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xNzAwNzA1JnA9MSZ1PTUxMDAyNDQ5OSZsaT0xMjk2NjE0NA/index.html
http://ama-au.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xNzAwNzA1JnA9MSZ1PTUxMDAyNDQ5OSZsaT0xMjk2NjE0Ng/index.html
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FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
 

 

 

 

 AMSA: WORLD HEALTH DAY CASTS LIGHT ON BLACK DOG  

 RURAL HEALTH SCHOLARSHIPS IN ATO FIRING LINE  

 AMSA ATO SUBMISSION  

 AMA URGES CONSUMERS TO RESEARCH, COMPARE, AND READ THE SMALL PRINT 

WHEN PURCHASING PRIVATE HEALTH INSURANCE PRODUCTS  

 PRIVATE HEALTH INSURANCE REPORT CARD 2017  

 AMA SUBMISSION – ACCC REPORT TO THE SENATE ON PRIVATE HEALTH INSURANCE 

 

Originally published in the Mercury April 2017. 
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AMATAS e-newsletter is compiled and distributed on a fortnightly basis to all AMA Tasmania members.  We welcome 
contributions from members and others to make this newsletter lively, informative and successful. Contributions can be 
emailed to comms@amatas.com.au.  All submissions require the authors name and contact details.  

Disclaimer: Advertising within this newsletter is paid for by the individual or company involved. Inclusion of this 
material does not imply AMA endorsement, of product, individual or content.  
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